
	
	
	
NOTE:		An	email	was	received	from	KDE	following	the	webinar	on	11/26/18	to	inform	all	districts	that	funding	was	NOT	received	to	test	
students	in	grade	10.		Therefore,	they	will	NOT	test	for	accountability	purposes	in	March	2019.			NHS	may	decide	to	give	these	students	the	
ACT	in	March	2019	for	preparation	purposes.		More	information	will	be	shared	once	this	decision	has	been	made.	


